

Spean Bridge Golf Club

Committee Meeting Minutes

Tuesday 24th October 2017, 7.30pm, in the Clubhouse

Present: John Muncie, Colin Davidson, Pat Davidson, Aeleen Campbell, Ken Dalziel, Willie Atkinson, Jim Paterson.

Apologies: Harry Campbell, David Langan, Allan Reid, Galen Dalziel.

The minutes of the previous meeting had earlier been circulated to members. After no objections were received, they had been published on the clubhouse notice board and on the website.

Minutes of 12th September 2017 meeting.

The minutes of the last meeting were approved, proposed by Aeleen, seconded by Ken.

Matters arising

Willie replied to the criticism that work was still going on during the Ladies' competition on September 9th. He said that this was unavoidable and that he had "no choice" at the time.

1) Financial Report.

[This section will no longer be included in the website version, citing commercial confidentiality.]

2) Equipment situation.

The number of break-downs this year has been costly and interrupted course maintenance. Harry had suggested that we should inquire about leasing and Colin has agreed to find out about this.

AOCB

Next meeting: Tuesday, January 16th at 7.30pm in the Clubhouse.